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Commissioners,

Passing along Agenda Related comment below received for the Board regarding the
Special Board Meeting Item# 2022-0208; PRESENTATION AND UPDATE ON THE
SEAPORT SAN DIEGO PROJECT WITH 1HWY1, LLC, FOR THE
REDEVELOPMENT OF A PORTION OF THE CENTRAL EMBARCADERO
DISTRICT AND DIRECTION TO STAFF.

Best Regards,

Rosalba “Izzy” Izazaga (she/her)
Staff Assistant II, Office of the District Clerk
3165 Pacific Highway, San Diego, CA 92101
(o) (619) 686-7285

connect: 

Port administration offices are open Monday-Thursday and every other Friday from 8am-5pm.
This email may contain public information and may be viewed by third parties pursuant to the Cal. Public Records Act.

From: Brad Monroe 
Sent: Saturday, July 16, 2022 9:22:36 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)
To: Michael Zucchet <mzucchet@portofsandiego.org>
Cc: Dan Malcolm <dmalcolm@portofsandiego.org>; Sandy Naranjo <snaranjo@portofsandiego.org>;
Rafael Castellanos <rcastellanos@portofsandiego.org>; Ann Moore <amoore@portofsandiego.org>;
Danielle Moore <dmoore@portofsandiego.org>; Frank Urtasun <furtasun@portofsandiego.org>
Subject: Seaport Village Revamp

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Zucchet,
I read with interest your comments in today's Union-Tribune regarding the
expansion/redesign of Seaport Village.  In looking at the plans, while not all the on-land
changes are what I might prefer, the most atrocious addition is the massive water-grab for
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boat slips.  These boats are enjoyed by a few individuals while blocking our beautiful bay views
for all but a small handful of upper-class citizens, some of which would likely not even live in
San Diego.  The bay and its views should be enjoyed by all of San Diego, and all of our all-
important tourists, not reserved for the view of those that are rich enough to own a boat.
I urge you and your fellow board members to reject any proposal that includes the boat slips
along the Seaport Village waterfront. 
Respectfully,
Bradford Monroe
3279 Rancho Diego Cir, El Cajon, CA 92019




